
 Thursday 24th of March 
 Reservoir Views Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the traditional 

 custodians of the lands where we live, learn, work and play. 

 Important Dates - Term 1, 2022 

 Friday the 1st of April  Grade 5 ‘  taster day  ’ at Reservoir High School 

 Thursday the 7th of April  Student led IEP meetings - 3:45pm to 7pm 

 Friday the 8th of April LAST DAY OF TERM 1  Student led IEP meetings - 9am to 2pm 
 Student attendance for the day is only for their scheduled 

 meeting time 

 Monday 25th of April  ANZAC Day - Public Holiday 

 Tuesday the 26th of April  First Day of Term 2 

 Thursday the 28th of April  Mini Vaccination Clinic 3:30pm - 6:30pm 

 2023 ENROLMENTS - Please contact the school to book in a school tour with our Principal and Assistant Principal 

 Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members, 

 It is hard to believe that there are only two weeks left of this term.  We could not have asked for better weather on 
 Monday when we farewelled our year 4, 5 and 6 campers. 

 The staff and students had a wonderful time at Campaspe Downs Adventure Camp in Kyneton. I’d like to thank 
 Erika, Drew, Bec, Jenny and Hayriye for attending this camp and giving up their own personal family time and 
 allowing our students to have this experience. A very special thanks to Erika for all of the organisation. 



 HARMONY DAY 
 On Monday we also celebrated Harmony Day at Reservoir Views. Harmony Day is celebrated every year on the 
 21st of March and is a time for everyone to acknowledge that  everyone belongs  and celebrate our incredible 
 cultural diversity in Australia. It was beautiful to see so many students dressed in cultural attire and wearing lots of 
 orange. Below are a few photos I took on the day. 



 NEW ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF COUNTRY PLAQUE 

 I was very excited to receive our new acknowledgement of country 
 plaque and mount it in our main office this week. 

 Over the next two weeks I will be meeting with students to select some 
 new plaques to have on display in all of our school buildings. 

 CONGRATULATIONS TIA! 
 On Saturday the 12th of March Tia competed in the Little Athletics Victoria State Championship in the fields of shot 
 put and discus. Overall Tia came third in both events. She recorded a distance of 7.19 metres in shot put and 
 22.91 metres in discus, amazing Tia! 



 WELCOME ANGUS AND MELISSA 
 I’d like to give a very warm welcome to two new Education Support Staff to Reservoir Views Primary School, 
 Melissa AItken and Angus Burns. 

 STUDENT LED (INDIVIDUAL EDUCATION PLAN) IEP MEETINGS -  Friday the 8th of April 
 We are excited about holding our first ever Student-Led IEP Meetings on Friday the 8th of April. Students are only 
 expected to attend school to lead their meeting on this day. 

 There are limited spaces of supervision available through our OSHC provider TheirCare. You can register and 
 book by visiting  http://www.theircare.com.au/  . 

 Information on how to book for this was sent out on Compass today. 

 SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAM 
 This year for the first time school holiday programs will be operating at Reservoir Views over the term break. 
 Registration and bookings can be made by visiting  http://www.theircare.com.au/  . 

 2022 SCHOOL COUNCIL MEMBERS 
 Last week we held two school council meetings. The first to finalise our 2021/2022 school council and the second 
 to begin our 2022/2023 school council. 

 The final meeting of our 2021/2022 school council gave me an opportunity to thank in person our outgoing school 
 council parent members. These parents were Jess Pitt, Eric Brown and Katia Rotar. I would like to particularly 
 thank Eric and Jess for the past 4 years as school council members. Eric had held the role as Treasurer over the 
 past four years and Jess has been our Vice President and finished up as our President. I would like to publicly 
 thank Jess, Eric and Katia for their contributions to our school. 

 The first meeting of our 2022/2023 school council was our first chance to meet together and elect our office 
 bearers for the year. Our school council President for 2022 is Bec Wood, our Vice President is Gerad Daley and 
 our Treasurer is Wendy Dennaoui. 

 We’re looking forward to engaging our community to continue the important work of school improvement. The last 
 two years have made this tricky to say the least and I will put more information in the next newsletter about how 
 you can be involved at Reservoir Views. 
 Below are our councillors: 

 Wendy Dennaoui             Gerard Daley           Liz Meade               Shantelle Ryan                    Bec Wood 

http://www.theircare.com.au/
http://www.theircare.com.au/


 Steve Stafford                   Hayriye Ali                            Jenny Shaw 

 STUDENT OF THE WEEK RECIPIENTS 
 Congratulations! 



 2023 FOUNDATION ENROLMENTS AND SCHOOL TOURS 
 It may seem early, but we are already scheduling school tours and taking enrolments for 2023 Foundation 
 students. Please come and see me, Hayriye, Mel or Helen to schedule a tour or make an enrolment for 2023 or 
 call the school on 9460-6995. We are incredibly proud of our wonderful school and Hayriye and myself thoroughly 
 enjoy meeting with families individually or in small groups to talk about what makes Reservoir Views amazing and 
 to explore our classrooms and facilities. 

 MINI VACCINATION CLINIC - CHANGE OF DATE - 28th April 
 Unfortunately the provider has had to change the date for our next vaccination clinic at Reservoir Views. The new 
 date is Thursday the 29th of April. This is the first week of term 2. It will be held in the art room from 3:30pm to 
 6:30pm. 

 OUTDOOR LEARNING AREA - AN UPDATE 
 Work has begun on our new outdoor learning area. Once the shade structure is complete we will purchase outdoor 
 seating and tables. 

 Warm regards, 

 Steve Stafford 
 Principal. 






























